
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions 
that the Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that they can be 
implemented as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to 
consider it at a meeting on 6 September 2017.  It was included on the Forward 
Plan but it was expected to be considered at Council Cabinet on 4 October 2017. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for inclusion on the Forward Plan at a later 

date 

Purchase of Residential Scheme to 
Provide Affordable Housing Funded 
Through the Housing Revenue 
Account. 
 

This item was included in the Forward Plan with an 
expected date of 4 October 2017.  The Council is now in 
a position to progress the purchase earlier than 
expected and therefore the report needs to be 
considered at this meeting so that the properties can 
provide much needed affordable housing as quickly as 
possible. 
 

 


